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YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO BAMBURGH 

25TH to 29TH April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to a parents’ meeting regarding our residential visit 

to Bamburgh in April 2022. The meeting will be held in our small hall on 

Thursday, 20th January 2022, at 5.30pm, and will last for approximately 30 

minutes.  Access will be through the Cliff Hill entrance.  Children are also 

welcome as we discuss details for the trip. 

 

In the meeting we will discuss the specific activities and visits that the children 

will be undertaking and answer any questions you may have regarding the 

visit.  

 

Could we  please ask you to complete a form by clicking this LINK to confirm 

your attendance at the meeting. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

The Year 5 Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RCH8FHWxYEaO1ZbPgVctRhRBWaidmFBDhSSJVcnauipUMkZQQlhOOFhUM01ZQzBNQzJKSUNWRDFXQy4u

